
 

 

 

June 2018 

Dear Parents, 

I would like to thank you in advance for your kindness and generosity 
in providing these items for your child and our classroom. I am 
looking forward to seeing you and your child in August! Have a 
wonderful summer making unforgettable memories! 

Warm Regard, 

Mrs. Kelly ☺ 

First Grade Supply List 

o 1 black and white composition notebook with dotted midlines for 
upper/lowercase letters and drawing section 

o 1 plastic pencil box (2 1/4”H x 5 5/8”W x 8 ¼”L) 
o 1 pack of number 2 pencils (Ticonderoga 12 Pack) 
o Two Pink Pearl erasers 
o Two boxes of Crayola crayons (24 count) 
o 2 Large Elmer’s Glue sticks 
o 1 pair of Fiskars scissors 
o 1 Low Oder black Dry Erase Marker 
o 2 Black Sharpie Marker 
o 1 pack of Crayola colored pencils (12 count) 
o 6 - 2 pocket plastic folders (solid colors, one must be red) 
o headphones (not earbuds) for Technology 

 
 

 

         



 

June 2018               

 

Dear Rising First Grade Students, 

I am very happy that you will be in my 1st grade class. I am looking forward to a 
fantastic year together! 

 Attached to this letter you will find a list of supplies we will need for our 
school year. These supplies can be brought to school by your parents on 
Parent Night in August.  

I want you to have a summer filled with adventures as well as relaxation, but I 
do not want you to forget all the important things you have learned in 
Kindergarten! So, I am giving you a set of games, activities and workbook pages 
for you to use over the summer. Your parents can print out the packet pages 
and activities by visiting our school website at www.jpii.org and click on the 
“Academics” tab to find the drop down tab “Summer Packets and Supply 
Lists”.  I ask you to complete 1-2 activities/sheets a day.  

In addition to these activities, please visit your local library and check out lots 
of books and the Governor’s Summer Reading Challenge! Students who read 
during the summer tend to forget less of what they have learned during the 
school year. 

Happy summer, and happy learning! 

 

Fondly, 

Mrs. Kelly ☺ 

 

 

 

 

 


